
Dear Parents/carers 18thMarch 2024

Request for Recycling Donations

In the first week ofMay, some of our students will be doing an activity in Forest School
requiring the use of recycledmaterials.We are therefore asking for any donations of
the following to be brought to Forest School at the beginning/end of the school day and
given toMiss /Mrs Tatlow:

Toilet/kitchen roll tubes

Plastic bottles

Drinks cartons

Plastic fruit containers

If you have any items that you can donate to us, please take these items to Forest
School next to themain Fulbridge Academy playground and field before Thursday 2nd
May. Please do not bring these to themain office.

Thank you
Forest School


